
PUBLIC NOTICE
Ogden School District

Published in the Ogden Reporter 
on Wednesday, Jul. 28, 2021

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON

PROPOSED DEMOLITION OF 
SCHOOL PROPERTY

	 Notice is hereby given that the 
Board of Directors of the Ogden 
Community School District will hold 
a public hearing on the 9th day of Au-
gust 2021 at 6:30 p.m. in the Mid-
dle and High School Library on the 
proposed demolition of the former 
Howe Elementary School building 
located at 307 SE 2nd St., Ogden, 
Iowa.
	 At the time and place set for the 
public hearing, interested individu-
als will be given the opportunity to 
express their views, both orally and 
in writing, on the proposed demo-
lition.  After the public hearing, the 
Board may make a final determina-
tion to proceed with demolition or 
may defer action until a subsequent 
meeting.  
	 BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 
OGDEN COMMUNITY SCHOOL 
DISTRICT
By Melissa Atwell, Board Secretary


